
October 12, 2011 
 
Minutes: 

• In attendance: Carol, Angi, Jeff, Michelle, Sarah, Andrea, Johnny, Peggy, 
Brandon 

• Review of the ballots for the three current parent member openings-Peggy. 
o Voting window: October 4-6 
o 26 ballots total. 
o Voting was unanimous for Sarah Beeson, Jonny Bradshaw, and  

• Positions-the SCC voted on who would fill the chair, vice-chair, and secretary—
Peggy.   

o Chair – Sarah 
o Vice-chair – Carol 
o Secretary – Brandon 

• Website--Brandon 
o SCC viewed the new website. 

 Looked at new features such as videos, viewing pdfs, and the 
ability to use social networking.   

o Literacy Night page 
 Showed features and explained what we will be doing at the Parent 

Literacy Night.   
• Completion of SCC Committee Form and Principal Assurance Form-Peggy. 

o Put names, emails, and phone numbers into Land Trust website. 
• Discussion of budget as projected for new school year plan-Peggy.   

o Cary over from last year, 7,286.38.  geared towards our technology goal 
and additional things like pigtails and projector bulbs. 

o Hourly certified for $6500 for summer school 
o Hourly aide 15,100 for Star Reading 
o Benefits $5,184 
o Substitutes 1,900 
o Conferences, pd, training- 3559  
o Supplies 5,600 
o Equipment 6000 

 Need to mount projectors.  Who does it come through.  Can we see 
if we can get it cheaper? Jonny knows about the contracting and 
thinks we can get it half price.  Peggy will let us know 

• Angi—guided reading during summer?  Look at this during next month.   
• Brandon-New Core—talk about what we need 
• Christine Rich—lunch?  What can we do?  switch times,  action survey (try it)  

  
 Update and feedback for next month 


